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Court Rules and Procedures Meeting  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Washington State Bar Association Court Rules and Procedures 
Committee, pursuant to RCW 42.30.080, that a Court Rules and Procedures meeting will be held on:  

Date:  Monday, May 11, 2020 

Time:  9:30 AM – 1:00 PM (or until all business is completed) 

Location: This meeting is telephonic ONLY. Please see Proclamation 20-28.2 issued on May 5, 2020.  

Toll-Free Call In Numbers: 833-548-0282 / 877-853-5247 / 888-788-0099 / 833-548-0276 

Meeting ID: 950-7032-0903 

Some or all committee members may participate via conference call. A speaker phone will be available at 
the meeting location noted above for members of the public to attend and hear statements/discussion of 
those members participating by phone. In addition, call-in instructions are pasted below for members of 
the public who would like to attend telephonically. 

The purpose of the meeting is for the board to discuss, deliberate, and take potential final action 
regarding the following agenda items:   

Agenda:  

1. Approval of Minutes 
2. Subcommittee Reports 
3. Quorum 
4. Letter from President Rajeev Majumdar and Interim Executive Director Terra Nevitt 
5. Other Business for the Good of the Order 

 

Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities will be provided upon request.  Please email 
NicoleG@wsba.org or call 206-727-8237. 

  

Instructions for public call-in:  

You are not required to state your name to join this meeting. Once on the call, enter the Meeting ID 
followed by #, and then enter your Participant ID, followed by #. If you do not have a Participant ID, 
simply press #. Telephone numbers are partially masked to not require participants to identify 
themselves. Committee members will be required to state their name in order to establish a quorum.   

 

 

http://mrsc.org/getmedia/29320d76-785e-4da6-bb60-00ac65c0efde/2020-covid-sixth-extension-letter.aspx

